
April 15, 2025 

Patricia Lentini 
2GHO, Inc. 
1907 Commerce Ln, Suite 101 
Jupiter, FL 33458  

RE:  NOTIFICATION OF ADMINISTRATIVE POSTPONEMENT 

Dear Patricia Lentini: 

This letter is to inform you that the application referenced below was administratively 
postponed along with an extension of time for the request to the dates described 
below.   

Application: Beach Sound, W-2024-01566 
Control: Beach Sound, 2024-00106 

Prior ZC Hearing Date: May 1, 2025 

New ZC Hearing Date: June 5, 2025 

Prior BCC Hearing Date: May 22, 2025 

New BCC Hearing Date: June 18, 2025 

If you should have any questions and/or require further information, contact Michael 
Birchland, at 561-233-5408 or via MBirchland@pbc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Wendy N. Hernández 
Deputy Zoning Director 

 

C: Lisa Amara, Zoning Director 
Monica Cantor, Principal Site Planner 
Michael Birchland, Project Manager 
George Gentile, Agent 
Daniel Siemsen, Agent 
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